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ERRATUM
The purpose of this notice is to make correction to the below 
advertised project that was published in the Sowetan newspaper on 
Friday, 24/11/2017;

Bid No: EPMLM/8/3/291 – the correct project description is the 
“Supply and Replace of 30 Wood Power Line Poles”. Bidders are 
required to have an estimated CIDB grading of 2EP or Higher. Bidders 
should comply with the minimum required threshold for local content 
and production of 100% for power line hardware components.

For any administrative enquiries you can contact: The Supply Chain 
Management Unit at 013 261 8450/8462/8496
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